
 
 

 
 
 

 Revised Notice of Public Hearing  
 

 
October 17, 2016  Ref. 2016-H-03 
 Revision 1 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces changes to the date for the public 
hearing on Cameco Corporation’s application for a 10-year renewal of its Nuclear Fuel Facility 
Operating Licence for the Port Hope Conversion Facility in Port Hope, ON. The current licence 
expires February 28, 2017.  
 
The public hearing will now take place on November 8 and 9, 2016, instead of November 9 and 
10 as originally announced.  
 
Date:    November 8 and 9, 2016  
Place:  Town Park Recreation Centre, 62 McCaul Street, Port Hope, ON 
Time: 2:00 p.m. 
 
The public hearing will be webcast live and available for 90 days on the CNSC website at 
nuclearsafety.gc.ca.  
 
Cameco’s submission, CNSC staff’s recommendations and written interventions from members 
of the public are now available. These documents are not downloadable. To obtain them, a 
request must be made to the Secretariat at the address below or directly from the CNSC website. 
Further information on this hearing or the public Commission hearing process is available on the 
CNSC website. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284  
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Fax: 613-995-5086 
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9 
 
 

http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/
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